
Mark your calendar! 
September 

Wed 25th Coffee Morning, all welcome       

October 

Wed Oct 2nd – Annual General Meeting,     

including elections 

Sat 12th EYFS BBQ 
    

SH Family Prayer Group – every  

         Friday @ 8:40am 

    

  
 

  
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

                                              Connecting home, school and 
and com                          community.  

                                                     Together stronger and better.          

 Friends of Sacred Heart 

News 
2019 
 Dear Parents and Children, Staff and Friends,  

 

A very warm WELCOME to all returning families, staff 

and friends and especially to those among us who are 

new. We are glad you have joined our caring, joyful and 

vibrant school and hope that you make many good friends 

and have a great start to the new school year. As one of 

the aims of our Friends association is to welcome and 

bring parents together, we would like to invite everyone 

to come to the Open Coffee Morning on September 

25th, 9-10 am in the Don Bosco new building in the KS2 

playground. Join us for coffee and cake/biscuit and see 

what a friendly bunch we are. If you like what we do and 

care about the opportunities offered to your children, 

why not join the team who loves to make a difference. 

The forthcoming Annual General Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday October 2nd, and we would be delighted to 

have new members, trustees and class reps for this 

academic year. Our kind invitation extends to  parents 

and family members, friends and SH church community. 

Please join us on the night at 6:45 pm for refreshments 

with a 7pm sharp start. We deeply appreciate all the 

support we receive! Thank you.  

 

           Sonia Sedda and Ivana Tanaskovic, PTA Co-Chairs 

   

 

Sacred Heart 

RC Primary 

School, 

Battersea 

 

Happy Birthday to all 

born in September! 

The Happy Bag  - one of the easiest 

and very successful fundraising events. The 

next collection will be confirmed in the 

October Newsletter. You can start 

collecting recyclable clothes, bedlinen, 

towels, paired shoes, soft toys, open & 

unwanted toiletries (inc. perfumes),  

accessories and  hardcover baby books 

only, please. The July collection raised 

£485.11. Happy smiles all around! 

New Lunchtime Play Equipment in KS2 – we are very pleased that the children in KS2 can use 

the new lunchtime play equipment, which we purchased in July for this academic year. There 

should be something for everyone - from  hula hoops, footballs, skipping ropes, tennis rackets & 

balls, table tennis bats & balls to chalk boards and more…Hip-Hip-Hurray to active play!  

New classroom rugs in 1P, 1W and 2C! Children in these classrooms received new colourful 

carpets to sit on. Touching down for carpet learning is now even more fun!  

 

Did you know? Over 3,500 retailers support charitable giving! They donate on your behalf when you shop online 

so that YOU DON’T need to pay even a penny extra. Go on, pass the link to your friends and family… and watch 

the pennies roll in.   

 Please download http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbattersea and 

www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/pta-of-sacred-heart-primary-battersea/  

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbattersea
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbattersea

